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Norwegian students in Elbeuf

From the 21st to the 25th of November, we had the pleasure to welcome 30 students from two high school of
Trondheim in Norway and their teachers.
 The European Section's students welcomed their penfriends during the week and we organised activities and visits.
 This trip has been organised with Erasmus + and it is a school exhange : we are going in Norway at the end of
January to see our penfriends again and visit the country.
 More articles about our week will arrive soon !
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